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Senator Robert C. Byrd

311 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington DC 20510

Dear Senator Byrd,

As a patriotic American, a concerned parent, a successful businessperson, and a citizen with the ability to influence voters in other states, I’m writing to ask for your support of a strong Clean Energy Jobs and American Power Act (S. 1733). 

With few exceptions, Americans who do their research, including looking at www.globalchange.gov, are finding that climate change represents both a huge threat to our security and a major opportunity for revitalizing our economy.

To paraphrase President Obama, the country with superior clean energy technology in the 21st century will be the country with superior jobs, superior prosperity and superior security. Our best scientific and environmental experts are also telling us that we must start now to dramatically cut carbon dioxide pollution from burning fossil fuels in order to preserve a viable future for Americans.

Among those who are informed about the threat and opportunity represented by climate change, there is growing citizen support for stronger government action to preserve our climate and to revitalize our economy. For example, at one of several thousand U.S. rally’s on October 24th, more than 500 concerned citizens gathered in Concord, MA, from more than 40 surrounding cities and towns, to demand bold energy leadership in the United States, and at the UN climate talks in Copenhagen in December. 

Concord’s famed Minute Man Statue serves as a symbol of the brave leadership that we need from you. Please support aggressive climate legislation. Thank you!

Sincerely,

[YOUR NAME]

